
From: Gray, Ray <rbgray@columbiasc.net>
To: Carroll, JohnJohnCarroll@gov.sc.gov
CC: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov 

Date: 10/28/2013 9:54:55 AM
Subject: RE: scheduling conflict

Wednesday at 1pm works. Ray

From: Carroll, John [mailto:JohnCarroll@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Monday, October 28, 2013 9:36 AM
To: Gray, Ray
Cc: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: RE: scheduling conflict

Ray- just following up to see if either of these times work for you.

Thanks,
John

From: Carroll, John
Sent: Friday, October 25, 2013 7:51 AM
To: 'Gray, Ray'
Cc: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: RE: scheduling conflict

Ray- do you have time to meet sometime on Wednesday the 30th? 

Would either 11am or 1pm work for you?

Thanks,
John

From: Gray, Ray [mailto:rbgray@columbiasc.net]
Sent: Friday, October 25, 2013 7:03 AM
To: Carroll, John
Subject: Re: scheduling conflict

John,

Thank you - Ray

Sent from my Verizon Wireless 4G LTE DROID

"Carroll, John" <JohnCarroll@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Ray,

Katherine Veldran and I will not be able to make the Carolighting today due to an unexpected scheduling 
conflict. We will follow up with you sometime next week to discuss required actions from our office.

Thank you,
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John P. Carroll, Esq.
Director of Boards and Commissions 
Office of the Governor 
1205 Pendleton Street 
Columbia, SC 29201
Office: 803.734.5086
Work Cell: 803.201.3423


